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LEE HARVEY OSWALD

~ In a letter dated July 14, 1964, the President’'s
Commission on the Assassination of President Kennedy, requested
re-interview with Wanda Helmick concerning her allegation she
overheard a conversation between Jack L. Ruby and her emplo er,
Ralph Paul, at the Bull Pen Drive-In, Arlington, Texas, on No- .
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vember 23, 1963, at which time Ruby told Paul he had a gun. | - *< =~ ¢
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Attached is a report of the re-interview with Mrs
handa Helmick. It will be noted she now states she did not
‘-hear Ruby state he had a gun, but rather that Ralph Paul wa
overheard on November 24, 1963, to state Ruby said somethin
about having a gun. If such is the case, it does not appe o :
Paul made a secret of his conqersation and Ruby's alleged - I
mark concerning a gun. . R 5
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-JE is not considered feasible to interview persons
who Mrs. Helmick speculates may have heard the Ruby-Paul conver-
sation without same coming to the attention of Paul. Interview

with Paul in this regard will await a specific request.




